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Striders at Chicago 

Super Series Update  
Simon Wolnizer has been busy crunching the numbers and your Internal Half Marathon & Coastal 
Classic results are up along with the Fernleigh 15. It's coming to the pointy end of the competition 
with only the Wild Cheetah Half & Full to be sent through to results@sydneystriders.org.au Have you 
got your 8 done? Have you done your volunteering for the year? 

There were some very quick times by some Striders David Criniti, Michael Ho, Mike Lichtwark at the 
recent Melbourne Marathon.  

A few internationals, Mel Bryce, Gilbert Gaddi and Stephen Jackson causing trouble in Chicago, plus 
elite Striders Neil Pearson and Julia Degan raced Berlin. I'm sure there are many more out there. 
Everyone needs to make sure you submit your Wild Cheetahs to receive full points!!!! Cut-off date is 
30th November. 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜƴΩǘ ǎǳǊŜΣ Wild Cheetahs is your opportunity to submit your fastest half and full times to 
virtually go up against everyone else's ideal race. So get to it!!! 

Wild cheetahs to results@sydneystriders.org.au 
Volunteering to volunteers@sydneystriders.org.au 

We want to get your feedback on the super series events for 2016 so can you go to this survey link 

here  and have your say. This needs to be done by the 6th November.  The new series will be 

announced later in the year for 2017. 

Happy racing striders!!  
Jacko Jnr. 
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